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Class Christmas Parties


Monday 14th December PM


Year 3/4 Party


Tuesday 15th December PM


Reception KS1 Party


Wednesday 16th December PM


YEAR 5/6 Party


Children can come into school with their own clothes for their Christmas Party.


 





Diary Dates


Friday 27th November


Toy Fair (see below)


Tuesday 1st December at 10.00am


Christingle Service at St. Luke’s Church


Wednesday 2nd December at 1.30pm


Anti-Bullying Assembly


Thursday 3rd December


Whole school pantomime 


Tuesday 8th December


KS1 Christmas production at 9.30am


KS2 Christmas production at 1.30pm


Wednesday 9th December


KS2  Christmas production at 9.30am


KS1 Christmas production at 1.30pm


Thursday 10th December at 9.30am


Reception Christmas production


Friday 11th December


Christmas Jumper Day and 


school Christmas Dinner


Wednesday 16th December at 9.10am


Choir and Brass Assembly





Christmas Dinner


 You will be receiving letters next week regarding Christmas Dinner arrangements. Please ensure you return these to school as soon as possible.





Pantomime


All school will be attending the pantomime on Thursday 3rd December. We will be leaving school at 1.00pm and are hoping to be back between 3.45-4pm. Please be patient if we are slightly delayed.


All payments should be in school by Friday 27th November. (see slip below)








Toy Fair


Please can you ensure all your unwanted toys are brought into school Friday morning ready for our Toy Fair Friday afternoon. £1 per child please.





Christingle Service


On Tuesday 1st December we will be holding our Christingle Service at St Luke’s Church. We will be leaving school at 9.30am for a 10.00am start. All welcome.





Attendance for week


 beginning 16th Nov


Bluebells	90.2%


Buttercups	94.7%


Year 1		91.3%


Year 2		96.0%


Year 3		93.0%


Year 4		94.0%


Year 5		98.7%


Year 6		93.9%





As mentioned in our previous newsletter all School are going to a pantomime on Thursday 3rd December. The cost to Parents is £12.00 per Child. This is to cover the actual cost of the pantomime, school are paying for transport. 


All payments must be made by Friday 27th November, installments are fine if this would help.





Childs Name………………………………………………….Class…………………………………………..





I enclose £12.00 for full payment for the pantomime.                                                     (





I enclose £3.00 and will pay a further 3 installments of £3.00 each.                           (








